
 
NOTICE TO LESAUK TOWNSHIP RESIDENTS 

 
Norice is hereby given to the Residents of LeSauk Township, 
County of Stearns, and State of Minnesota, the LeSauk Board of 
Supervisors will have a quorum of supervisors at a public meeting 
regarding the reconstruction of 30th Avenue North and right-of-
way acquisition of township property owners affected.  The 
meeting is being held on October 6, 2025 from 4:30 – 6:30 p.m. at 
the Sartell Community Center, 850 19th St. So., Sartell, MN. 
 
(s) Marlyce L. Plante 
LeSauk Township Clerk 
Posted: September 11, 2025 
 


